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CareTeam Corner

We would like your Gym shoes!
If your child has gym shoes that they have
outgrown and you would like to donate them,
please have them leave them at school at the
end of the school year. We will have a box for
them to put their shoes in beginning May 20th.
The shoes will be cleaned, sanitized and then
used to help any future students that may need
gym shoes! Thank you!

Louisville Community Cupboard 
930 South Nickelplate
Open: First and Third Thursday of each month.
Have a great Summer!

Student Footwear

Footwear at the elementary shall be worn and must be clean.
Athletic sandals, thongs, “flip flops” (footwear with only toe
support), slippers, shall not be worn. Footwear must have a back
to be worn at school. 

New Student Registration 2024-2025

Louisville City Schools is gearing up for the 2024-2025 school year.
To make sure we have an accurate count for all of the classes, it is
vital that you register your child as soon as possible for next year. If
you have friends or family with a child entering school next year,
please share this information with them. Our office will close on
Tuesday, June 11 and reopen on Thursday, August 1. Office Hours:
7:30 – 3:30
To register, go to louisvillecityschools.org/enroll/new-student-hub.

Preschool Graduation
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School Supplies for 2024-2025 School Year 

PTO is offering a quick and easy way to order school supplies for
next school year. 

North Nimishillen Elementary parents...Now is the perfect time to
purchase your 1st Day School Supplies for next year. You will
save up to 30%.

PTO partnered with 1st Day School Supplies to make your life
easy. You will get the exact supplies your teacher requested
from only the brands you trust and respect like Crayola, Elmer's,
and Ticonderoga! More importantly, your child will have
everything they need to conquer next year! Order today in just a
few clicks.

Order Today: https://1stdayschoolsupplies.com/kits.php?
sid=81935

*Please see the LCS website and PTO Facebook 
page as well for a link to order.

School supply lists will be included with your child’s final report
card. All supply lists are available on the school website as well:
www.louisvillecityschools.org 

Meet the Teacher Night for the 2024-2025 School Year
August 15th - NN K-2 (5:00 - 7:00) 
August 20th - Preschool with Orientation Meeting
(9:00-11:00 OR 4:00-6:00)

https://www.louisvillecityschools.org/enroll/new-student-hub
http://www.louisvillecityschools.org/

